
UNITED UTILITIES GROUP PLC 

Annual Report and Financial Statements 
 
15 June 2018  
 
United Utilities Group PLC announces that its Annual Report and Financial Statements for 
the year ended 31 March 2018 and the 2018 Notice of Annual General Meeting are now 
available for viewing at the following website addresses:  
 
http://unitedutilities.annualreport2018.com/ 
 
and  
 
https://www.unitedutilities.com/annual-general-meeting 
 
respectively. 

United Utilities Group PLC announced its final results on 24 May 2018 in accordance with the 
financial reporting obligations of the Disclosure and Transparency Rules. 

Copies of the Annual Report and Financial Statements and the Notice of Annual General 
Meeting in respect of the financial year ended 31 March 2018 will also shortly be available 
for inspection at the National Storage Mechanism http://www.hemscott.com.nsm.do 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Further information can be obtained from Jane Gilmore, Deputy Company Secretary 44 1 
925 237052 

- 
 
United Utilities Group's ordinary shares trade on the London Stock Exchange and its ADRs, 
each equal to two ordinary shares, trade over the counter under the Trading Symbol 
"UUGRY". 
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